
My name is Lindsey Gunderson a North Dakota resident.  I am writing in support of HB 1114.   

My brother, Erik, has had Type 1 diabetes since he was 19 years old.  He, like many others, dealing 
with this disease needs insulin to survive.  It’s a necessity in their daily lives!  The cost of insulin at 
times being $1,000/month plus other additional costs is a HUGE burden on family’s financials.  The 
daily effects of the disease are challenging enough for them and their families, let’s not make it 
more challenging and stressful! 

It's time we make insulin affordable for those who need it to survive! 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Lindsey Gunderson 

 


